
THE ROSIN ACADEMY 
Chamber Music Courses – Sunday 28th and Monday 29th August 2022 
Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd January 2023 
Lakeside Arts, University Park, Nottingham, NG7 2RD 
(Djanogly Recital Hall & Music Department) 
 

Our Chamber Music Coaches: 

Members of The Villiers Quartet  

(Quartet-In-Residence at the Jacqueline Du Pré Music Building at St. 

Hilda's College, Oxford University). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 PROMOTING CHAMBER MUSIC FOR YOUNG PEOPLE 

❖ The Rosin Academy is for string players in full time 
education (school or university) Grade 4+ standard, who 
want to further their chamber music experience.  

 

❖ All musicians will receive professional coaching in small 
ensembles, and will rehearse and perform together in a 
string orchestra in the Djanogly Recital Hall, on our 2 day 
course. 

  

 

See our website 
www.rosinacademy.org.uk 

for more information 

on our course and 

how to book. 

 

Embark on a new 
musical journey! 

 

Take your playing 
onto the next level 

 

Share the joy of 

playing Chamber 

Music with friends 

 

Reach performance 
level in 2 days 

 

 OUR NEXT EVENT: 
28-29 August 2022   

 

Book via our website 

www.rosinacademy.org.uk 

rosin.academy@gmail.com  

Apply by 22 July 

 

 
 

 

 

 

http://villiersquartet.com/story/
http://www.rosinacademy.org.uk/
http://www.rosinacademy.org.uk/

